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SPONSOR: Jennings DATE TYPED: 3/7/01 HB

SHORT TITLE: Rename John M. Kelly Petroleum Building SB SM27

ANALYST: Wilson

APPROPRIATION

Appropriation Contained Estimated Additional Impact Recurring
or Non-Rec

Fund
Affected

FY01 FY02 FY01 FY02

NFI

(Parenthesis ( ) Indicate Expenditure Decreases)

SOURCES OF INFORMATION

LFC files

SUMMARY

     Synopsis of Bill

SM 27 requests the Board of Regents of the New Mexico Institute of Mining and Technology to
rename the John M. Kelly petroleum building the John M. and Ester Kelly Petroleum Building.

     Significant Issues

John M. Kelly’s wife, Ester was also a strong and generous supporter of the Petroleum Recovery
Research Center.

FISCAL IMPLICATIONS

There will be a minimal cost to change the signs on the building if the name is changed.
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